Kedves Klubtagok!

Szeretnénk felhivni a figyelmeteket arra, hogy a jelenlegi jarvanytigyi helyzetben kiemelt fontossagu, hogy a Flavon
termékekrél semmilyen valétlan allitast ne tegyetek! Kilondsképp kerlilendéek a gyogyitd kijelentések, melyek
félrevezethetik embertarsainkat.

Termékeink étrend-kiegészitok, melyek a felhasznalt alapanyagok jotékony tulajdonsagait  6tvozik.
A napi rendszeres és megfelel6 mennyiségl, minéségl gyimolcs- és a zoldségfogyasztds a WHO szerint nagy
jelentéséggel bir.

Az aldbbiakban olvashatjatok a Kozvetlen Ertékesiték Szovetsége Vilagszervezete angol nyelv(i nyilatkozatat, mely
szintén kiemeli, hogy tilos val6tlan allitast tenni:

WFDSA

The World Federation of Direct Selling Associations (WFDSA) Strengthening Measures to Ensure Accurate
Product Claims During these Challenging Times

Global Direct Selling Industry Leadership Issues Guidance to Strengthen Standards to Ensure Consumers are Protected
During the Covid-19 Crisis.

The World Federation of Direct Selling Associations (WFDSA) reiterates its commitment to protect consumers and
hereby issues additional guidance to strengthen measures to ensure accurate and fully transparent product information
and claims made by direct selling companies and their independent sales forces during this Covid-19 pandemic. Because
direct sellers market products through personal explanation and demonstration throughout the world, they are subject
to a higher standard of ethical business conduct as compared to other business channels.

While WFDSA and its 62 member national level direct selling associations have made many strides in self-regulation
through the mandatory implementation of the high ethical standards of the WFDSA World Code of Conduct by each
local DSA member of WFDSA, during this unprecedented crisis, WFDSA is hereby instructing each local DSA to
strengthen and closely monitor any health claims related to Covid-19 treatments, cures or wellness and apply a zero
tolerance approach to any such infraction of unsubstantiated Covid19 product and health claims and thereby ensure
strict adherence to high ethical standards on product claims. The WFDSA Code of conduct unambiguously proscribes
false or misleading product claims by DSA member companies and their sales forces. This additional WFDSA guidance
to local DSAs and their Code of Ethics Administrators and compliance officers is to apply heightened scrutiny during this
pandemic regarding any statements or representations that could be construed as prohibited, including any harmful or
unsubstantiated claims related to the treatment of Covid-19 or the efficacy of products against ancillary ilinesses related
to the pandemic.

Kérjuk, tartsatok tiszteletben a szabalyokat! Vigydzzatok magatokra és egymasral!

Udvozlettel,
Flavon



